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POSTING POLICY 

All flyers, posters, etc. displayed in the residence hall must be approved for posting by the 

Residence Hall Director or designee. Any poster not approved, will be removed. Large posters 

will be permitted in the lobby areas only and may be restricted by Residence Hall Directors. The 

residence halls will not permit any signs, posters or banners promoting alcohol or an alcohol-

related event. Approval for posting may be obtained during the office hours of the Residence 

Hall Director. Approved signs will be posted by the residence hall staff. Posting is prohibited on 

any glass surface -- doors and windows. Any violation[s] of this policy may result in revoking 

posting privileges. If approval is sought for posting in all LHU Residence Halls, the requestor 

can ask for permission with a specific email to the Student & Residence Life Office at 

housing@lockhaven.edu  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*This policy has been in existence for many years prior to 2010 with an exact date unknown.  We are using 2010 as 

a default original and/or update date. 
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